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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580 

 
Office of Policy Planning 
 Bureau of Competition 
  Bureau of Economics 

    
 

August 16, 2016 
 
 
 
LaTonya Brown 
Administrator of the Delaware Board of Dietetics/Nutrition 
Delaware Board of Dietetics/Nutrition 
Cannon Building 
861 Silver Lake Blvd. 
Dover, DE 19904 
 
Dear Ms. Brown: 
 
 The staffs of the Federal Trade Commission’s (“FTC”) Office of Policy Planning, Bureau 
of Economics, and Bureau of Competition1 (collectively, “FTC staff”) appreciate the opportunity 
to respond to the Board of Dietetics/Nutrition’s (“Board”) notice requesting comments on its 
proposed telehealth regulation, 24 Del. Admin. Code § 3800-9.2 The proposed regulation follows 
the Delaware legislature’s amendment in 2015 to the state’s Insurance and Professions and 
Occupations codes to encourage the use of telehealth and telemedicine, including for the 
provision of dietetic and nutrition services. The proposed Board regulation could promote the use 
of telehealth and potentially enhance competition and patient care by allowing licensed 
dietitians/nutritionists (“licensees”) to determine whether telehealth is an appropriate level of 
care for a patient and to provide dietetics and nutrition services through telehealth. It could 
enhance consumer choice by providing an alternative to in-person care, potentially reducing 
travel costs and increasing access to care. The proposed regulation, however, would limit the 
flexibility of the revised Delaware code by requiring that “[a]ll initial evaluations shall be 
performed face to face and not through telehealth.”3 
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